C CALIFORNIA COAST %5

Permanent Branch Closure

Why is the branch closing?

Unfortunately, the lease has expired, and the landlord has other plans for the property.

Is this related to the announcement of the intent to merge with SDCCU?
The closure of this branch is not related to the merger announcement. Unfortunately, the
lease has expired, and the landlord has other plans for the property.

Are my accounts going to be affected?
Your accounts will remain the same, and member services will continue without interruption.

You can access your accounts through nearby branches, digital banking, telephone banking,
and ATM.

What is going to happen to the employees?
All employees are keeping their jobs with California Coast Credit Union. You will continue to
see their friendly faces at some of our other branches.

When does the branch close?
The branch will close permanently on Friday August 22nd, 2025.

Is the ATM still going to be available?
The ATM will also be closed on Friday August 22nd, 2025.
We encourage members to use other nearby ATMs.
e San Diego Concourse located at 202 C street, 92101
e East Village, 777 J street, 92101
e 2040 Imperial Ave, 92102

Where do | go now if | need a branch or an ATM?
To continue serving you with the same care and commitment, we invite you to visit our
nearby branches:
e East Village Branch at 777 J Street, 92101
e Logan Heights Branch at 2040 Imperial Avenue, 92102
For additional locations, visit our branch and ATM locator at calcoastcu.org



